Hannah Elliott

EXHIBIT

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

20

Hannah Elliott

Tuesday, July 1, 2025 11:08 AM

John Eisler

FW: No more Solar panels in Crook County please

Hannah Elliott

Associate Planner

Phone: (541) 447-3211 ext 243

Address: 300 NE 3“Rm 12, Prineville, OR 97754
Website: https://co.crook.or.us/

From: Susan Hermreck <Susan.Hermreck@crookcountyor.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 11:06 AM

To: Hannah Elliott <Hannah.Elliott@crookcountyor.gov>
Subject: FW: No more Solar panels in Crook County please

From: Kim Patterson <kimpatterson224@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 11:05 AM

To: Seth Crawford <Seth.Crawford@crookcountyor.gov>; Susan Hermreck <Susan. Hermreck@crookcountyor.gov>; Brian
Barney <Brian.Barney@crookcountyor.gov>

Subject: No more Solar panels in Crook County please

| am voicing my opinion about no more approvatls for solar farms/ panels or large electrical lines in crook
county. | live in Powell Butte and do not want to see anymore of these, please!
Thank you for all you do.

Kim Patterson

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



